
I'm sure legislators who support this bill believe they are doing something to help people, but at 

what cost?  In anticipation of this bill passing, I have already started the process of automating a 

position in my company that is currently being staffed by 30 people making minimum wage.  In 

the near future, this role will be staffed by 15 people making the new higher minimum wage. 

 

There will be thousands of other Oregon companies that will do the same.  What have you really 

accomplished? 

 

 

 


